
Public Notice

Notice is hereby given that the tentative budget of the Niles Township District for Special
Education #807 for the fiscal year 2024-25 has been placed on file for public inspection.
Interested persons may inspect copies of the tentative budget at the NTDSE office
located at 8701 Menard Avenue, Morton Grove, Illinois between the hours of 8:00 A.M.
and 3:30 P.M., Monday through Friday.

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on said tentative budget at 6:00
P.M. on the 26th day of September, 2024 at the Niles Township District for Special
Education at 8701 Menard Avenue, Morton Grove, Illinois.

Governing Board of the
Niles Township District for Special Education #807

Pamela Alper
Governing Board Secretary


